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Redistribution objection 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I urge you to reconsider the proposed renaming of Corangamite to Tucker. Whilst Margaret Tucker is 
certainly worthy of recognition, it would be better if either Gellibrand or Hotham was renamed in 
honour of her. Both Hotham and Gellibrand are named after British colonialists not Australians. 
Corangamite is a Federation seat whose name is of indigenous origin, so it ought to be retained. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Nimalan Sivakumar  
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